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Background  
The City of San Diego will be constructing numerous capital improvement projects to 
maintain, upgrade or replace public infrastructure and public service providing facilities 
within the communities of Uptown, North Park, Hillcrest, and Balboa Park in San Diego.  
These projects will be in construction simultaneously between early 2013 and mid-2018. 
 
Combined, the Uptown-North Park construction projects include sewer and water 
replacement; facility upgrades; street striping and signal modifications; bridge 
reconstruction; curb ramp installation to facilitate access for persons with disabilities where 
required; bike lane; utilities undergrounding; and street resurfacing projects.  
 
Project Overview 
The utilities undergrounding project on Howard Ave from Park Blvd to Texas Street will 
convert approximately 2,697 feet of overhead power and communication lines with safer and 
more reliable underground systems.  
 
Undergrounding within the boundaries of this project includes: trenching to install the 
conduits, preparing the electrical meters to accept the undergrounding system, trenching 
from the public right of way to each private meter, cabling for all utilities, transferring each 
meter from the overhead to the underground system, removal of lines and poles, and the 
resurfacing of streets.  
 
The project scope will include the installation of 16 streetlights. Six new pedestrian curb 
ramps that facilitate access for people with disabilities will be updated to current City 
standards.  
 
 
Project Schedule 
Completion of Project Design: December 2015* 
*All dates are approximate and subject to change. 

 
Project Budget 
The project’s planning, design, and construction budget is $1,421,848. 
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